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Mount Prospect Public Works Department  

1700 W. Central Road, Mount Prospect, Illinois 60056-2229 
 

NEWS RELEASE 
 

Date for release: Immediate – April 17, 2020 
Contact:  Jason Leib, Deputy Director, Public Works 
   (847) 870-5640 
 

MOUNT PROSPECT PUBLIC WORKS OPEN HOUSE POSTPONED 
 

 
Due to the ongoing response to COVID-19, the Public Works Open House originally scheduled for May 16, 

2020 has been postponed.   

The Public Department Works is responsible for many different services including the water and sewer 

system, solid waste, snow plowing, tree maintenance, streets and sidewalks. The purpose of the Open 

House is to show residents the different responsibilities of the Public Works Department in a fun and 

entertaining way. 

Please continue to check the village’s website, www.mountprospect.org or follow us on social media for the 

most up to date information about a rescheduled date. 
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